THE HAMILTON ASSOCIATION.

REPORT OF THE PHOTOGRAPHIC SECTION.
Read at the Annual Meeting, May roth, 1894.

In presenting this Report we feel pleased to think of the
advancement that has heen made by this section over last year,

During the summer very little was done at the regular meetings
outside of the general business, .

In the month of August Mr. John Eastwood announced that
he would give two prizes for the best set of three slides made from
the work of 1893. The prizes haye since been won by Mr. Baker
and Mr. Lees in the order named. At that same meeting Mr, A,
M. Cunningham kindly donated an album to contain the work of
1892 and 1893, as a record of the Club’s advancement, At the
same meeting it was arranged that Mr, Curningham should give a

“lesson in Development,  When the general business was finished
the meeting adjourned to the dark room to witness the demonstra-
tion in development. Your Secretary regrets that so few of the
members were present, as‘a lesson was gained that not one member
should have missed. The thanks of the Section are due Mr, Cun.
ningham for the great interest he has taken in this work, and I am
sure we all appreciate his efforts and are grateful to him for his
kindness in imparting information to the members,

During the month” of November several of our members sent
in 2 number of views to the Canadian Photographic Journal compe-
tition, The result was very gratifying, Mr. Baker and Mr. Lees
being successful in having their names placed on the honor roll,

On November 17th, 1893, a special meeting of the Section was
held te arrange for an exhibition of World’s Fair slides, loaned by
the Toronto Camera Club, to be held on Thanksgiving Day, Nov,
23rd, 1893, The success of this exhibition you are all aware of.

" At the meeting held January gth, 1804, it was, on motion of
Mr. Grant, decided that a special meeting be held' on the second
Tuesday of February, March and April, when. any business of a
special nature could be taken up and general discussions on Photo.




